Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION MEMORANDUM JAN 20 2025
No. 018 , s. 2025

CORRIGENDUM AND ADDENDUM TO THE DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO.
23. S. 2025 RE:TRAINING OF JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL TEACHERS AND
SCHOOL HEADS IN THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE DEPED BATAAN
LEARNING MANAGEMENT SYSTEM AND ONE LITERACY PROGRAM

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads of Junior High Schools
All Others Concerned

1. This Office announces the change of venue for the training of Grade 10 Junior High
School Teachers on the Training of the Implementation of the DepEd Bataan Learning
Management System. The training, originally scheduled to be held at the Bulwagan
ng mga Bayani at Banal on January 21 and 23, 2025, will now take place at the Tomas
Pinpin Covered Court on the same dates.

2. Additionally, due to internet connectivity issues at the venue, all attendees are
required to bring their own internet modem or ensure sufficient mobile data on their
devices to stay updated with the instructions provided by the speakers.

3. All other provisions in the said DepEd Memorandum remain in effect.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V

4/ Schools Division Superintendent

i4
January 20, 2025

Encls.: As stated
Reference: None
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